
Subject: Re: Date of Birth
Posted by huebler on Tue, 01 Apr 2014 22:40:58 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I support this recommendation. To reduce the response burden, the question on date of birth
could be asked for a subset of all household members, for example persons aged 0-24 years.
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